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May 12, 2015

Dear Van Nuys Airport Partner:

We are pleased to report that after months of collaboration, The City of Los Angeles,
Bureau of Street Lighting will be replacing the existing fluorescent lighting system in the
Sherman Way Tunnel with a new LED lighting system. This new lighting system will
greatly improve the lighting conditions in the tunnel.

This construction is expected to begin in early June 2015 and should be completed in
April 2016. During this time, traffic management will be used to minimize the impact on
vehicle and pedestrian traffic.

We appreciate your patience with this project. If you have any questions about this
project, please contact Ms. Flora Margheritis, VNY Chief of Airport Operations, at
(818) 442-65086, or contact Mr. Matt Phuong of the City’s Bureau of Street Lighting at
(213) 847-1828. ;

Sincerely,

4WW
JesS L. Romo, A.A.E.

Airport Manager
Van Nuys Airport
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cc: Ed Ebrahimian, Bureau of Street Lighting
Matt Phuong, Bureau of Street Lighting
Curt Castagna, Van Nuys Airport Association
Van Nuys Airport Citizen’s Advisory Council
Flora Margheritis, Van Nuys Airport
Diana Sanchez, Van Nuys Airport
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